
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

 

December 8, 2017 

 

CONTACT:  Rhonda Thompson, City of Paterson, OEM  

   (973) 321-1410,  

  Patricia Cabrera, OEM-PIO (973) 321-1366 

 

A WINTER WEATHER ADVISORY IS IN EFFECT FOR OUR AREA 

Paterson, NJ - - A winter weather advisory is in effect for our area from 4:00AM 

on Saturday, December 9th until 10:00 AM Sunday, December 10th. 

Snow accumulations of 3 to 5 inches are expected in parts of the Northeast.  

Please monitor your favorite news for weather updates. 

 

Follow PatersonOEM on Twitter 
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